RELEVANT PRACTICAL MINISTRY FOR MEN

Since 2013, RPM has had the privilege of leading a Fatherhood class at New Life Pregnancy Center. Read below to hear from Executive Director Penny Weaver about RPM and our impact with the Men.

A pregnancy center may seem to be the most unlikely place for a men's ministry, but New Life Pregnancy Center has become a home to RPM. Each Thursday men gather to hear

what it means to be the men they were created to be. Tom Gensler has become one of our valued resources as he lives the love and truth of God's Word to these men. His teaching and mentorship has taken him into many of their homes as he has taught them how to hold and care for a newborn as well as spend quality time with their children. Tom's love for his wife and children is reflected in his teaching and mentorship of these men. Many of our Dads have or are walking through some of life's tough situations but Tom is teaching them that God wants to walk every



step of their life's journey with them. New Life is blessed with this partnership and thankful for the way the heart of God is being tangibly sown into the lives of these men.

Sincerely, Penny Weaver Executive Director



Our Year-End GOAL was to let you know how much RPM was operating UNDER budget...
We did that with our goal of raising \$39,948!

Happy to announce we raised \$6,785 or 17% of the GOAL



Because Every Man Matters to God,

gether we are





2 3 4 5 6 0 7 February for Man